
E-Memo March 22, 2024 

Report Cards were available on the Parent Portal as of Wednesday and Provincial Assessments for our 

grade 7 and 8 students were sent home in backpacks on Thursday. Any questions please don’t hesitate to 

reach out to your child’s teacher.   

A huge amount of gratitude to our amazing talent show performers today.  Not only were they 

exceptional performers but they were very courageous to perform in front of our entire school!  

A huge thank you to our PAC for sending each teacher a little Saint Patrick Day treat! So very 

thoughtful.  Wishing our school community a restful and safe break! See everyone back on April 1.   

 

Interactive Start 

Please click on the attached link to see what interactive start activities are being offered to students for 

the month of April.      April Interactive Start 

 

Staff Appreciation 

Hello ÉJHMS families.  PAC is wanting to show our appreciation to all the hard working staff... but we 

need your help.  Over the next few months you will see different opportunities (donate, bake, volunteer, 

etc.) to sign up for.   

If you are able, we encourage you to sign up, so we can spoil all the staff.  Thank you!  Below you will see 

the link for the first event on April 10.    https://volunteersignup.org/7E7AR 

 

Lord Wolseley Clothing Swap 

Click on the link for information regarding the Lord Wolseley Clothing Swap happening on April 9 from 

4:00-7:00pm.    Lord Wolseley Clothing Swap 

 

Notice to Grade 6 Students re: Busing 

 

Grade 6 students currently being transported by a RETSD school bus will not be 

eligible for free busing in Grade 7.   

According to the Manitoba Education Public Schools Act Regulation (M.R. 

259/2006) Grade 7 to Grade 12 students living within the city limits are not eligible 

for school bus transportation.   

Fee-for-Service may be available.  If you are considering this option, please submit a Transportation 

Application – Fee-For-Service 2024-25 form.   

https://media.retsd.mb.ca/media/Default/medialib/april-1-26-2024.95de1a20503.pdf
https://volunteersignup.org/7E7AR
https://media.retsd.mb.ca/media/Default/medialib/lw-clothing-swap-2.0eccf320307.pdf


Forms are available from the school office or on the Transportation icon located on divisional home page 

at www.retsd.mb.ca.  

Fee-For-Service applications must be submitted to the Transportation Department by June 30 of each 

school year. Applications do not carry over from year to year.  Applications received after June 30 will be 

reviewed on an individual basis. 

 

Fundraiser Information 

•        Dominos Pizza (April 8 – 14)    Pizza Fundraiser Poster 

•        Gleanlea Greenhouse (plant pick up on May 10)   Glenlea Flyer    Glenlea Information 

 

Deanna Michaleski and Leigh Stachniak 

 

 

 

 

Monday 

Apr. 1 
Tuesday 

Apr. 2 

Wednesday 

Apr. 3 

Thursday 

Apr. 4 

Friday 

Apr. 5 

Day 1 
 
8:30-9:30 Gr. 6 

boys 
badminton 

 Day 2 

 
7:15-8:30 Gr. 8 

badminton 
 

8:30-9:30 Gr. 6 
girls 

badminton 
 

3:30-5:00 Gr. 7 
badminton 

Day 3 

 
7:15-8:30 Gr. 8 

badminton 
 

8:30-9:30 Gr. 6 
boys 

badminton 
 

3:30-5:00 Gr. 7  
badminton 

Day 4 
 

7:15-8:30 Gr. 7 
badminton 

 
8:30-9:30 Gr. 6 

girls 
badminton 

 
3:30-5:00 Gr. 8 

badminton 
 

3:30-4:30 
Drama Club 

Day 5 
 

PIZZA DAY 

     

http://www.retsd.mb.ca/
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:7a2a8c11-3dac-425a-8a1b-25f80cfd9730
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:614c6552-0363-49e9-abb6-f192d1f967ed
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:1a95310d-097c-4383-b517-9a2156d865b1

